
The Secretary, 
Senate Environment, Communications Information Technology and the Arts 
Legislation Committee . Parliament House. Canberra. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I believe , that as a matter of urgency, a staff-elected representative 
be retained as a member of the ABC Board. The presence of this member 
is essential to provide familiarity with broadcasting operations. 
Similar practices are adopted elsewhere (eg student representatives on 
University Councils, etc.) 
 
Sincerely, 
David Pawsey 

 




